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New Location: Cranes & Derricks Unit 
 

 

Effective June 26, 2023, the Cranes & Derricks Unit will be located at 
280 Broadway in Manhattan on the 4th Floor.  
 

Drop-off CD5: Suspended Scaffold Applications in the box marked Scaffold Permit Drop-Off located 
in the Customer Service area on the 4th Floor of 280 Broadway.   

 

Cranes & Derricks Information 

For questions, contact the Cranes & Derricks unit by phone at (212) 393-2411 or email at 
candd@buildings.nyc.gov. 

 

 

INDUSTRY NOTICE 
CRANES & DERRICKS 

DISTRIBUTED: May 25, 2023 


